
Term 1 Week 2 

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week
Stars: Nicola & Noah 

Bright Spark: Jude

Maths:  
This week, we have continued to read and write numbers to 10 million.  We have also 
been multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000, as well as comparing and ordering 
numbers.  In addition, we have been solving arithmetic questions.      

English:  
We have continued reading our class book, Letters from the Lighthouse, by Emma 
Carroll.  The children wrote a piece focussed on using speech punctuation -there are 
several rules to remember and the children did very well.  In addition, the children wrote 
a playscript and an informal letter this week.  The children also worked on their reading 
comprehension, answering questions about one of the chapters.  

Homework:
This week, the children 
have spellings and a maths 
sheet to complete.
Please remember that 
homework is due on 
Mondays.  

Science:  
In Science, we started our topic, Light.  First, we re-capped what the children remember 
from studying Light in year 4.  We then learnt that light travels in straight lines.  In 
addition, the children learnt how to explain how we can see things because light travels 
in straight lines from a light source to an object and then to our eyes.  The children 
worked in groups to model this.   
Next week in Science, we need cereal boxes –
please could you send some in if you have any?  
Many thanks in advance.  

Meeting:  
There will be a PESE meeting (secondary school transfer) in the Year 6 classroom on 
Wednesday 20th September at 6.30pm.  We hope to see you there.  

PE:  
In PE, we practised being able to evade and tag opponents.  The children focused on 
running at speed and changing direction at speed.  

Woodland Learning:  
In Term 1, we have Woodland Learning on Monday 18th

September and Wednesday 11th October.


